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American Institute nf Accountants
135 CEDAR STREET, NEW YORK

January 31, 1924.

To the Members of the
American Institute of Accountants.

Gentlemen:

You will find attached hereto a form of consent to be executed by you, authorizing the holding 
of annual or special meetings of the American Institute of Accountants, or of its council or duly created 
committees, at any place in or out of the District of Columbia which may be selected by the Institute. 
This consent should be promptly signed by you and returned to the secretary, an addressed envelope for 
such return being enclosed herewith.

As you well know, it is highly important in the interest of the successful conduct of the affairs of 
the Institute that its meetings shall from time to time be held in different parts of the United States. 
It is also extremely important from the viewpoint of advancing the profession of accountancy and bringing 
it into its proper relation with the varied business of the country.

At the last convention it was the unanimous view of those present that meetings should be held in 
different places from time to time if possible, and, in order to hold the next meeting of the Institute at 
St. Louis in September, 1924, it is absolutely necessary that the members explicitly consent in writing to 
the holding of meetings as above stated at such varying places in the United States as shall be determined 
from time to time by the Institute or by its council.

Will you kindly, therefore, execute at once the attached form of consent and return as requested?

Sincerely yours,

EDWARD E. GORE, President.

.... ..........................-.......... ........ ........ ., 1924.

I hereby consent to the holding of any annual or special meeting of the American Institute of 
Accountants, or of its council, or any of its duly authorized committees, at any place in or out of the 
District of Columbia which may be selected by the Institute, or the council, or the appropriate committee, 
as the case may be.

............ ................. ...... ....................... Member.

Witness:



executive Committee

EDWARD E. GORE. PRESIDENT 
ARTHUR W. TEELE. TREASURER 

LEWIS G. FISHER 
F. H. HURDMAN 

C. E. ISZARD 
R. H. MONTGOMERY 
FREDERICK A. ROSS

Ameican Institute of Accountants
INCORPORATED UNDER THE LAWS OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

A. P. RICHARDSON. SECRETARY

135 CEDAR STREET. NEW YORK

August 20, 1924

Henry A. Niles, Esq., 
60 Broadway, 
New York.

Dear Sir:-

The executive committee has instructed me 
to bring to your attention once more the great importance 
of obtaining consent to the holding of meetings of the 
Institute at any place in the United States. The response 
to the request for such consents has been extremely grat­
ifying, but there are still a few members and associates 
who have not complied with the president’s request.

Will you kindly give this matter your 
prompt attention so that the formality may be duly 
observed.

A form of consent is enclosed herewith.

Yours truly,

A. P. RICHARDSON

Secretary.

APR:EMM

Enclosure
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